
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Meeting Minutes 
June 10, 2017 

 
 
The meeting was called to order at 8:34 AM by Club Secretary/Treasurer Fred 
Wiebelhaus, K0FJW 
 
Members present:  Fred-K0FJW,    Bryce-KE0FJI, Monty-NR0A,  Bruce-K8UDH, Shane-
KE0APG, Mike-N0TPV and Preston-KD0WFZ. 
 
Minutes from last meeting were read. Motion made by Monty and Second by Shane to 
approve the minutes. Motion Passed.  
 
Treasurer’s report was read.  Motion by Monty, second by Mike to approve the 
Treasurer’s report.  Motion passed.  
 
Old Business: 
 
Discussion was held on Field Day.  Had to be moved from the Airport, due to our 
insurance would not cover us at an air show, as they are excluded. Will be at the Park in 
Woodland Park on Saturday.   
 
The hamfest was discussed.  Work is still in progress on getting vendors. Fred will 
distribute flyers at North Bend Hamfest.   
 
New Business: 
 
Discussion was held on purchasing a WiresX interface for the computer and moving the 
73 to be connected to the fusion system. Fred reported that Connecting Point will give 
us free access to internet. Fred will also provide the router.   Motion was made by Monty 
and second by Shane to spend up to $150 on the purchase of the WiresX interface. 
Motion carried.  
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 A motion was made by Bruce and Seconded by Bryce to move the July meeting to the 
15th, due to conflict with the North Bend Hamfest on the 8th.  Motion carried.  
 
A presentation was given by Bruce on the time he worked at RL Drake as a young college 
student, from 1966-1967.  He also shared diagrams of radios that he worked on. The 
presentation was very informative.   
 
Meeting adjourned at 9:52 AM.  
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
Fred Wiebelhaus, K0FJW 
Secretary/Treasurer 
 
 
 
 
 


